Lydia and Sarah, whom we have featured before, continue to receive love and care as they continue to grow at the Sally Test Pædiatric Centre for their fifth year in the hospital.  We plan for them to go to special schools when school re-opens in early May, 2016. We took both Lydia and Sarah early March for evaluation in a Special School Assessment Center so as to determine suitable schools and their level. Sarah was recommended for a mentally challenged school while Lydia to school for the deaf so as she learns sign language. We are always grateful for the continued support. Thank you.
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